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Washington Healthplanfinder – 10.2 System Release 

System release outage 

Washington Healthplanfinder is scheduled to go live Thursday, December 22, 2022. The system will not 
have down time for this release.  

Foster Care Alumni 
Beginning January 17, 2023, additional questions will display on the Screen for Other Services page for 
individuals aged 18-25. To identify foster care alumni who are eligible for Apple Health (Medicaid), 

questions related to whether an individual was in foster care when they turned 18 and in which state 
they resided will be added.  

Individuals in foster care outside of Washington state will need to report which state they were in 

while in foster care.  

• New applicants will be required to answer the question.  

• Existing applicants will not be required to answer the question. It will default to “no.” 

 

 

The question results will display on the application review page.
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Other updates 
• The correspondence WA Apple Health Information Request (EE005) will have updated 

language to clarify the information requested, provides acceptable forms of verification for 
the different income and deduction types, and presents this information in an easy-to-read 
table format.   

• Accessibility updates have been made to the We couldn’t verify your information modal to 

provide a better experience for customers using keyboards and screen readers. 

• On the Report Your Changes page, the “Something else has changed” question will change to 
“Something else has changed that is not listed here.”   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


